June 2017



Headteacher Mr P N Adams BSc Pg Dip

Dear Parent / Guardian

## Spanish Language and Culture Residential Visit – 21st May 2018

We are delighted to announce we are offering year 8 pupils the opportunity to visit Córdoba, Spain. This trip has been made available to all pupils in year 8 who have opted to study Spanish and it will be a fantastic opportunity to develop their language skills in an authentic environment.

The Corbet School have partnered with Glo-Ed to provide this exciting opportunity for our students. Ardmore Educational Travel, part of The Ardmore Group, has been providing high quality, safe and exciting trips for schools for over 30 years. Specialists in global education, Ardmore encourage cultural interaction via educational experiences abroad and work with over 15,000 students a year.

The trip will take place from Monday 21st May until Friday 25th May 2018. The cost of the trip will be £630 per pupil and will require an initial non-refundable deposit of £250 on **Wednesday 19<sup>th</sup> July 2017**. The large deposit is in order to be able to reserve the best value flights and keep overall costs as low as possible. The remaining balance will then be due 10 weeks before the date of departure.

Here are the key details about the planned trip:

- Coach travel to and from Birmingham airport.
- Return flights from Birmingham to Malaga and coach transfers at the destination.
- Excursions and entry to:
  - Cordoba excursion (Alcazar & Mosque-Cathedral) Full day in Granada (the Alhambra palace and Generalife gardens) Spanish lessons and a paella/tapas cookery demonstration. Alcazaba in Málaga
- Four nights full board in youth hostel in Cordoba (packed lunches)
- Fully comprehensive group insurance
- Financial protection with Travel Vault & ATOL
- The group size is approximately 40 pupils
- The adults accompanying the group will be to a ratio of 1 adult to 10 pupils.

All pupils will require a valid EHIC card and passport. Continued/

Company Number: 07721594 Registered Office: The Corbet School Eyton Lane, Baschurch, Shropshire. SY4 2AX Telephone: 01939 260296 Fax: 01939 262009 Email: admin@corbet.shropshire.sch.uk

www.corbetschool.net







Please note cancellation charges will apply should you cancel your child's place on the tour.

If you would like to reserve a place on this trip, please complete the form below by **Wednesday 19th July 2017.** As I am sure you will appreciate, the highest standards of behaviour are a minimum expectation for all pupils going on the trip. As such, should we have cause for concern about the behaviour of your child, the school reserves the right to decline to take your child on the excursion on the grounds of health and safety.

Should your child demonstrate unacceptable behaviour in school or poor attendance levels the school reserves the right to withdraw them from the excursion and any money paid to that point may be lost.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Lucy Johnson Head of Department of Modern Foreign Languages	
×	
Spanish Language and Culture Residential Visit – 21st May 2018	
Pupil's name	Reg Group
I wish to reserve a place for my so	n/daughter/ward on this trip.
Name	Signature
Please return this completed slip by \	Wednesday 19 <sup>th</sup> July 2017to the School Office.

Please note cancellation charges will apply should you cancel your child's place on the tour.